
From: Ed Fothergill 
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 3:22 PM 
To: Palermo, Lisa 
Cc: Brad Wilson; Don Meehan 
Subject: Committee of the Whole - October 6, 2016 

I had previously registered as a delegation to speak to Committee of the Whole on a staff report 
regarding employment conversions.  Please be advised I will not be attending as a delegation.  However, 
I wish to inform the Committee that my client supports the recommendations in the Dillon report and 
the direction for the matter to be incorporated into the Official Plan Review process as recommended 
by staff. 

Thank you very much. 

Ed Fothergill, MCIP, RPP 
President 
Fothergill Planning & Development Inc. 
62 Daffodil Cres. 
Ancaster, ON  L9K 1E1 
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